







From

The Stewards of the Meeting

Bulletin N° 08

To

All Competitors

All concerned

Pit Gantry Cameras

The Stewards remind all Competitors of the provisions of Article 60 of the 2017 Blancpain GT Series Sporting Regulations regarding the requirement to have pit gantry cameras switched on and working correctly during all qualifying sessions and races. Competitors should also note that in accordance with this article, data cards may be collected and examined by officials at the end of any session.

Greg MASTERS International Steward

Chairman

Richard NÖRBURY International Steward

Marc JANSSEN ASN Steward

Date 03 June 2017

Time: 13.45 hrs



















